


Some Facts About The Water In And Around Roanoke 
Which You And Everyone Should Know:

If you inspect the city's reservoirs, as you should do, they will be found 
interesting and educational. Their care and cost are impressive. Doubtless you 
will be convinced that the city is doing its best to supply good water. Often 
the taste and the suspended matter you see is due to old and dirty pipes in your 
own house. (They should be renewed at least every 30 years.) True, some cqty 
water is very, very hard, and that affects the whole body, because it does not 
make good blood. But the city cannot soften it except at very great expense. 
Crystal Spring tests at about lUO parts per million (ppm) total hardness, which 
is the hardest water we ever heard of. It is not covered over and for years soot 
dirt and dust have fallen into it. So far as we know, the bottom is not often 
cleaned out, and it appears that many drain pipes are near by. Naturally, chlo­
ride is necessary to kill the bacteria which are of the coliform or disease­
bearing group. A reservoir in the heart of a city instead of in the hills is 
unfortunate.

There appears to be a serious excess of kidney, gall bladder trouble, etc., 
in Roanoke. VZhat's the reason9 The other reservoirs do not test with equal 
threat, but do they give a crystal clear pure soft healthy drink to flush out 
your body, soothe your organs, and make rich blood? Can filtering through sand 
do a good job? Microscopic inspection answers that. Is fluoridation a communist 
plot against Americans? Investigation now proceeding by certain American auxil­
iaries and organizations will eventually answer that. Fluoride may harden some 
young teeth, but it can also mottle them. For older people it dan be dangerous, 
even deadly. It does destroy calcium in the body, which is so necessary to bones 
teeth, and the heart muscle. It is reported that Roanoke has 1 ppm in its water, 
which does not excrete from the body easily. It makes good rat poison. 3 PPm 
wrecks the brain, and it ppm is death dealing. Congress did not approve fluoride. 
Many cities now regret its installation, and are fighting.

Fifty years ago many Roanokers drank a sulphur spring water which then was 
considered good for dyspepsia. It contained 100 grains of sulphur per gallon. 
Today they know better. Even the sulpha drugs have gone out.

To boil water does not make it soft nor remove fluoride, and boiling is ex­
pensive and troublesome.

The soft freestone water in the Blue Ridge Mountains is about the best found 
in America. The water we sell comes from 3,5>OO feet elevation, is filtered by 
one of the world's finest processes. It has transpicuous, glassy clearness, like 
highly distilled water which is used for medical intravenous injections. Doctors 
do not put dirt in your Veins; why should you put it in your stomach? State 
tested for purity and softness; and some there are who say it is as gentle and 
sweet as Shenandoah Mist or Appalachian Dew. Makes the best coffee, is good for 
cooking, shaves and shampoos. Only for a I?-gallon jug, delivered; no charge 
for bottles. Established in l?l|8, privately owned and operated by a missioner, 
long resident of the county. Since it has been recommended by one of Roanoke's 
greatest surgeons (name on request) we often give a free trial bottle to sick 
persons. To anyone who drinks Blue Ridge Mountain Spring Water for five months 
and does not feel better, we will gladly return their money. Dial U-1378 for a 
list of our customers in your neighborhood. Blue Ridge Mountain Spring Water Co. 
Airpoint, Va.
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